Appendix N 6
Order N 23-A   of the RA Finance Minister on February 19, 2025

Exemplary form
STATEMENT:

ABOUT Request for Quotation

This text of the statement is approved by the evaluation committee

By decision "1" of 26/03/2025

Code of the procedure: SHBO-GHTsDzB-25/7
The contracting authority “Yerevan state Medical emergency service” JSC, located at the following address: Hndkastani, 40str. Yerevan, RA gives notice for a price quotation which shall be carried out in one stage.

The participant selected as a result of this procedure will be offered, in accordance with the established procedure, to conclude an agreement for the provision of audit services (hereinafter referred to as the agreement).

Pursuant to Article 7 of the Law of the Republic of Armenia "On procurement", any person, irrespective of the fact of being a foreign natural person, an organisation or a stateless person, shall have equal right to participate in the price quotation.

The qualification criteria for the persons ineligible to participate in the price quotation, as well as for bidders, and the documents to be submitted for the evaluation of those criteria shall be established by the invitation for this procedure.

The selected bidder shall be determined from among the bidders having submitted bids evaluated as satisfying the requirements of the invitation, by the principle of giving preference to the bidder having submitted the lowest price proposal. 

In case of a request for an invitation in electronic form, the client is obliged to send the invitation in electronic form free of charge during the business day following the day of receipt of the application.
Applications for participation in the competition must be submitted in Hndkastani, 40str. Yerevan, RA, in documentary form until 10:00 on the 7th day from the date of publication of this announcement. Applications, in addition to Armenian, can also be submitted in English or Russian.

The opening of applications will take place in Hndkastani, 40str. Yerevan, RA, 03/04/2025 10:00 o’clock.
The appeal of this procedure is carried out in accordance with the procedure established by the Law of the Republic of Armenia "On Procurement" and the Civil Procedure Code of the Republic of Armenia.

For more information related to this statement, you can contact the Secretary of the Evaluation Commission, K. Sargsyan.

Telephone 010-510-302
E-mail: karine.sargsyan@1-03yerevan.am
Contracting authority “Yerevan state Medical emergency service” JSC 
